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The Faculty is currently organising a series of online workshops on Computer Science Body of 
Knowledge (CS BoK), starting 23.7.2021 to 4.8.2021. Graduating students from the following 

undergraduate programmes, i.e., Computational Science, Information Systems, and Network 
Computing are required to attend these workshops, as part of their degree accreditation 
requirements. To join, please find the schedule and Webex meeting links in Faculty's FB page 

and Telegram group. All the best! 
Semester 2 2020/2021 is their last semester in UNIMAS. 

 


